
 

 
 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
 
Greetings Networking Partners, 
 
For the first time in 22 years, the Intermunicipal Advisory Committee on Disability Issues 
will have to cancel our community picnic scheduled for Thursday, June 25. 
Due to the Covid 19 protocol, we cannot go ahead with the picnic this year. 
This is a difficult decision as we know that many people look forward to this community 
event every year. 
We do not want to put seniors and people with disabilities at risk by having so many 
people attending this event. 
It is very important for all of us to continue to self isolate to ensure that the pandemic 
ends as soon as possible. 
I.A.C.D.I. will organize and promote community events as soon as it is safe to do so. 
Thank you for your understanding during this unprecedented time. 
Please stay safe and take good care of yourself and your families. 
I.A.C.D.I. is very aware of how important outreach is during this uncertain and stressful 
time. 
We hope that you will stay in touch with us so that we can continue to network as we 
navigate the next several months. 
 

Email iacdisabilityissues@gmail.com 

Follow us on Twitter @IACDI 

Phone/Voicemail: 250-474-5939 
 
 
In Partnership, 
 
Marnie Essery, Chair, Intermunicipal Advisory Committee on Disability Issues 
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